
 

 
 

DISTRICT OF SAANICH 
LANE CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 

BURNSIDE ROAD WEST 
 

The District of Saanich will be closing the westbound (northbound) lane on Burnside 
Road West, just west of Helmcken Road to Little Road, between 7:00 am and 3:30 pm, 
tentatively starting June 26, and expected to continue for approximately three weeks. 
 
For additional information or general enquiries, please contact the District of Saanich 
Engineering Department at 250-475-5575.   
 

 
 
 


